
You’re Invited to 

Hindley Elementary Girls’ Tall & Small Dance! 

 
 

Come dance under the starry sky….  
Date: Friday, June 3rd, 2022*	

Time: 6pm-8pm	
Cost: Tickets are $30 (tall and small)/couple and $10/additional child 

Tickets must be purchased before the event by Friday, May 27th 
Tickets can be purchased @ www.pay4schoolstuff.com 

*Rain	Date:	Saturday,	June	4th	
	
You are cordially invited to attend the Tall & Small Dance on Friday, June 3rd, 2022 from 6pm-
8pm outside	on	the	Hindley Field.	Students should be accompanied by a special grown up.  
Pizza, refreshments, and snacks will be provided. Bring your dancing shoes, and enjoy a night 
under the starry sky.  
 

Please	consider	volunteering.		An	email	with	volunteer	opportunities	will	come	shortly.	
 

Contact Elisabeth Drew (Elisabeth.Behr@gmail.com), Stephanie O’Grady 
(Stephanie.Slatkow@gmail.com) or Kimberly Cino (Kimberly.cino@gmail.com) with questions 
about this event.  
 

**Hindley School is sensitive to children who may require special accommodations at PTO-
sponsored events.  If you have a special request, please contact Lindsey DeVito, Special Education 

Representative,  LindseyLindlow@gmail.com.  Also, anyone needing financial assistance may 
contact Principal Keri Snowden @ KSnowden@darienps.org.  All requests will be strictly 
confidential.  
 

***A “Chill Zone” will be available to provide a quiet space for children who need a sensory break during 
this event.  Children in the Chill Zone must be accompanied by an adult.				 	 	
	


